[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

dear Mr Young,

I am appalled to have learnt of your planning application for an 18 meter maston the edge of Primrose Hill which is a conservation area. It is one of the most beautiful parts of this great city of London. What on earth can you be thinking of? I am sure that there is a financial incentive but do you not think that morally this would be an appalling travesty of your duties as a planning officer. Please think again. I shall be writing to Sir Keir Starmer

Yours sincerely

Dr Judith du Vivier